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ANNOUNCMENTS:

We have switched to a new trash service provider! This is an
exciting improvement for our community! As always please
remember to be respectful of the community by not overfilling
dumpsters, keeping lids closed, cleaning up trash that you may have
dropped on the ground, and reminding guests not to park in front
of the dumpsters.

Our annual meeting has been set for August 8,

As a reminder, please be sure to get all exterior projects approved
with the HOA beforehand.

PARKING REMINDERS:

Every homeowner is only entitled to 2 exterior vehicle spots. No
more than 2 vehicles should be parked in front of your unit at any
given time. Inside the garage does not count as one of these spots.

Each homeowner is responsible for their guest’s parking. Please
ensure they are parking in visitor spots. Homeowners have the
right to tow vehicles parked in their spots.

If a guest is planning on staying more than 4 hours in a guest spot,
please let a board member know.

Please do not park, or let a visitor park, in front of the dumpster.
Our trash will not be picked up and we will be fined. Fines and/or
towing will be enforced for those in violation.

PET REMINDERS:

Please be sure to always leash your dog when in public areas. The
city of Arvada requires leashes. Please help keep everyone,
including your pup, safe by leashing them. Fines will be enforced on
those who fail to do so.

As always, we ask that pet owners are responsible for cleaning up
after their pets in public areas. Fines will be enforced for those who
fail to do so.



Monthly Dues

TRASH:

WE ARE CHARGED FOR OVERFILLED DUMPSTERS AND
TRASH ON THE GROUND - Help us avoid these fees. If you
notice a dumpster is overflowing, please find a less-full dumpster or
wait until trash is next picked up. Please place trash entirely in the
dumpster and clean up anything you drop.

Please keep the lids down on the dumpsters.

Visitors do not have dumping privileges. Please ensure your guests
are not dumping their trash in our receptacles.

Fines will be enforced for those who leave trash in areas that
impede the use of the dumpster for other homeowners.
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UPCOMING MEETING

Monthly Meeting:

Tuesday, June 18,2024 at 6:30pm

Held: Via Zoom
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83992940629?pwd=cVmhlYrDNt
IhqUEbLTJfES8p6PATYS. |

Meeting ID: 839 9294 0629
Passcode: HOA

There will be no July meeting.



